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PROJECT OVERVIEW
15th Ave W/NW is a major arterial serving 
northwest Seattle. As part of the Levy to 
Move Seattle AAC (Arterial and Asphalt 
and Concrete) Paving Program, the Seattle 
Department of Transportation (SDOT) is 
paving 15th Ave W/NW and the Ballard Bridge 
Deck between W Emerson St to NW 57th St 
as soon as Summer 2023. The project will 
restore the road condition of a critical piece 
of Seattle’s arterial network and contribute 
to SDOT’s Levy commitment to pave up to 
180 lane-miles of arterial streets by 2024.

Improvements will include:

• Asphalt paving on 15th Ave W/NW, 
beginning from the pavement change 
near W Emerson to NW 57th St

• Asphalt paving on the Ballard Bridge
• Will include bridge deck repairs, as 

identified through the planning process
• Replacement of selected concrete 

panels from the Ballard Bridge to NW 
Leary Way
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PROJECT BACKGROUND
Each year, we pave arterial streets in poor condition to make 
them safer, smoother, and to extend their useful life. Keeping 
our transportation system in a good state of repair helps lower 
the cost of future maintenance. We prioritize paving based on 
street pavement condition, traffic volume, geographic equity, 
cost, and opportunities for grants or coordination with other 
projects in the area.

BUDGET
This project is part of SDOT’s Arterial Asphalt and Concrete (AAC) Paving Program. Design and 
construction of our paving projects are funded by the Levy to Move Seattle, approved by the Seattle 
voters in November 2015. Learn more about the levy at seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle. This project also 
received funding from a Puget Sound Regional Council (PSRC) grant and a National Highway Freight 
Program (NHFP) grant.

If you need this information translated, please call (206) 651-3950.
如果您需要此信息翻譯成中文 請致電 (206) 651-3950.
Servicios de traducción e interpretación disponibles bajo petición (206) 651-3950.
Matutulungan ka naming maintindihan kung hihingi kang tulong (206) 651-3950.
요청하시면 번역이나 통역을 제공해드립니다 (206) 651-3950.
Dịch và thông dịch viên sẵn sàng nếu có sự yêu cầu (206) 651-3950.
Haddii aad dooneyso turjubeen fadlen wac (206) 651-3950.

NEXT STEPS
You will continue to hear from us throughout the design and 
construction phases over the next 2 years. Visit the project webpage 
for more information and to sign up for project email updates! You 
can contact the project team at 15thAveW_NWpaving@Seattle.gov 
if you have any questions.

Scan QR code or visit: 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/ 15thAveBallardBridgePaving

PROJECT SCHEDULE
April 2022: Early design
Spring 2023: Design
Summer 2023: Construction
Fall 2024: Completion


